We are so glad you chose to worship with us today. If you're new
to TCC, we'd love for you to know three things about us:

ONE: No one is perfect here. You don’t need special clothes or to act
in a special way to attend. We're just a group of imperfect people
trying to do our best to be more like Jesus.

TWO: Jesus loves the next generation, and so do we! We offer
several opportunities for our kids and students to learn and worship.

THREE: You belong here. Some of our members have been in
church their whole lives, and others had never stepped foot inside of a
church until they started attending here. Wherever you find yourself in

NURSERY & PRESCHOOL programs are provided during the
10:00am service for children from birth to 5 years old.

KIDS MINISTRY (Kindergarten through 5th Grade) is held in the
Activity Center during the 10:00am service.

JR. HIGH CLASS (6th through 8th grade students only) will be
held in the Staff Conference Room in June and July during the
10:00am service.

STUDENT MINISTRY (Jr. & Sr. High) meets on Sunday nights
from 5:30 to 7:30pm in the Student Center during the school year.
Doors open at 5:00pm. Summer & Special Events are posted on
social media.

COMMUNION is served at the end of each service and is open to
everyone who believes in Jesus. Communion cups are available
on the tables in the foyer.

OFFERING plates are passed during services. We give because
we want to support what God is doing in our church and
community. If you’re new or visiting, please don't feel as if you
need to give. Connect cards can also be placed in the plate.

PRAYER ROOM is located down the main corridor outside of the
Worship Center. An Elder or Prayer Team member would be glad
to pray with you there before or after each service. You may also
leave your concern on the Prayer Wall.

SUNDAY UNPACKED - Join Pastor James C. Jones and Monica
Wamsley for our podcast that talks about the previous Sunday’s
sermon. If you have questions you may text 404-565-4498 or fill
out the back of your Connect Card and place it in the offering tray
as it is passed later in the service. Another option is to email us
today at questions@taylorvillechristian.com. We look forward to
answering your questions in the next few days! Catch us on
taylorvillechristian.com or on your favorite podcast service.

VBS - | would like to thank everyone who prayed and gave whatever
they could to help make VBS possible. We were able to teach 107
kids about Jesus! It takes all of us doing what we can and allowing
God to bless our efforts. You are a generous group! LeAnn

Celebrate Recovery - TCC prepares and serves a meal on the
second Tuesday of each month. This program takes place in the
Davis Memorial Christian Church Hall on a weekly basis. They help
those that are struggling with any type of addiction as well as some
older individuals that need a safe place to have fellowship. We need
volunteers for August 12. Meals are served at 5:30pm. There is a
sign up sheet on the table in the foyer. Get a group together and
have an experience that will bless you as much as it blesses others.
See Steve Basham for more details.

Launched 2.0 - We invite current 5th - 7th graders to join us this
summer on July 25 - 26 for a fun packed event. The theme is
REFOCUSED, Fixing Our Eyes on Jesus! We will dive into the word,
have small group discussions, as well as take a trip and play some
games. To learn more, please contact Neil Ferris 217-824-6621 or to
register today: tayl.info/launched20.

7/6 - Care Home Services, 2:30 @ T-Care & 3:00 @ T-Estate
7/8 - Hospitality Team serving @ Celebrate Recovery

7/9 - YAH Luncheon @ 11:30 in the Student Center- taco bar
7/15 - Play & Popsicles from 9:00 - 10:30am

7/20 - Care Home Services, 2:30 @ Hickory Estates

7/22 - Missions Team Meeting @ 6:30pm

7/24 - Outreach Team Meeting @ 6:30 in the HUB Conf. Room
7/25 - 7/26 - Launched 2.0 for Jr. High Student

7/31 - Finance Team Meeting @ 6:00pm

PRAYER REQUESTS

Please pray for the following needs:

Gene Heberling, who will have back surgery on July 7.
Quent Newton, recovering from surgery.

Dolly Zerfowski, recovering from surgery.

Members with ongoing health issues and treatments.

Congratulations to Nora Sharp, who was baptized last Sunday
upon her decision to follow Jesus!

Disappointment
2 Samuel 7

Listen to sermons and Sunday Unpacked Podcast at:
taylorvillechristian.com or on your favorite podcast service.
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TCC 2025 ELDERS

Matt Corso (Chairman), Tim Ervin (Vice Chairman),
Craig Bauman (Secretary), Craig Beckmier,
Jeremy Piatt

Elder of the Month: Matt Corso
FIND US ON SOCIAL MEDIA

@TaylorvilleChristianChurch

@TaylorvilleChristian
@taylorvillechristianstudents
@tcckidsministry

office@taylorvillechristian.com
taylorvillechristian.com

STATISTICS

June 30, 2025
8:30am - 93 10:00am - 207 (300)
OFFERING:

General Fund - $6111.00
Weekly Average for 2025 - $10,554.93
Budget Needs - $11,350
ReFresh - $27,265.03
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